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This year marks the historic 50th Anniversary of HJI's founding. As we begin this new
year, 2025, we offer our deepest gratitude and appreciation to our Founders, Rev.
Sun Myung Moon and Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, and to the Family Federation for World
Peace and Unification. We also extend our very warmest and best wishes to our

students, alumni, colleagues and friends in hopes of a most productive, healthy, and

rewarding 2025.

HJI Staff and Faculty Holiday Luncheon



Staff and faculty had a joyful and meaningful time connecting with one another on

campus during a holiday luncheon, held on December 19.

December Student Life Unification Theology and the

Events Report Christian Tradition

The Office of Student Life at HJI was Dr. Theodore Shimmyo has done extensive
excited to host two new events this research on theological teachings that are
December, concluding the Fall 2024 essential to not only Unificationism but to

semester with a bang. the wider Christian tradition as well.

The Religions of South Africa: Chosen

People and Promised Lands

Dr. Ronald Brown lived for extended periods of time in
various countries around the world, and experienced

most world religions firsthand.




The support of the professors at HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public

Leadership has been instrumental in helping me successfully navigate my graduate

For more information about HJI, email admissions@ hiji,edu

studies.

To apply to HJI click here
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